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Toddler Time

Our new ECD classroom is up and running.

The 3-4 year olds are kept occupied and

entertained  with a variety of stimulating

arts and crafts and activities. Here you can

see them learning data handling, colours,

shapes, laws of gravity, sharing and

exercising both fine and gross motor skills.

Learning is such fun!

“He predestined us for adoption to sonship through Jesus Christ,
in accordance with his pleasure and will”  Ephesians 1:5 NIV



Surrounding our property are farm

lands giving us great space for

adventures. While out the little ones

bring home a nut or two to smash

open with a rock. Even the 2 year ols

have mastered the technique!

Nuts...

World Book Day and Career

Day gave the learners

opportunities to dress up and

get creative.

School
Events

Careers Day

Fun, Fact, Fi
ction



Teaching life skills around the home will stand

the boys and girls in good stead as they grow

into fine young adults. They are involved in

helping out with the younger siblings, food

prep and cooking, cleaning the home and

washing dishes, laundry and even some home

maintenance.

We would love a handy man to join us once or

twice a month to teach the boys how to service

their bikes, change a car tyre and some basic

woodwork and home matintnance. If you

would like to invest quality time into skills

development, we would love to hear from you!

Handy Man

BirthdayCelebrations



St Catherine’s

Fun Day
Annually, Debby and her team, from St
Catherine’s Pre Primary, invite our kids to enjoy a
family Fun Day with them. This is a hightlight
event that we hope to never miss! If you lost out
this time make sure to like and follow St
Catherine’s School so you get the event reminder
next year!  What a lot of fun we had!



Dear friends of iKhaya

Summer is behind us and the cooler days are most welcome and enjoyable. Our

school learners are working tirelessly to wrap up the term as they write mid-year  

exams. The winter break is in sight and going to be a much deserved rest for all.

As you can see we have had an eventful month with the children being treated to

outings, entertainment and parties. Without the support of the community we

simply would not be able to achieve the level of care and opportunities we provide

for the children of iKhaya. Thank you for being a part of our family and making a

world of difference in the lives of many.

One Conference is One Life Church’s annual youth conference in Pietermaritzburg

over a period of 4 days. Young people from the ages of 13 – 18 from across the

country come together with the sole purpose of meeting with Jesus in a real and

impactful way and we have 4 teens wishing to attend. To sow into the spiritual lives

of the teens please reach out to us. 

Our AGM will be held on Monday 22 July and we extend an open invitation to all

who are interested in  iKhaya. Keep an eye out on social media for the details or

contact me for more information.

The APCM international volunteer program runs from September to July each year.

Fee, Rebecca and Danielle will be leaving us in July and Karolin and Sophie join us at

the end of August. We have space for one more volunteer, so if you are interested or

know anyone who is please email us for an application. Locals are welcome too. 

Greetings,

Loressa, staff and kids

FOLLOW USCONTACT US 

065 804 9385 https://www.facebook.com/ikhayalikababa

office@ikhayalikababa.co.za https://www.ikhayalikababa.co.za/


